
 

Debarred Notice for 2016 / 2015 

We noticed that many students have not appeared many recruitment drives for various reasons 

due to which Juniors will be affected as the company will not consider them in coming year w.r.t 

Training , Recruitment and any engagement with the campus.  

Now we have decided not to recommend their name in any company for future recruitment for all 

those who did not appear in past recruitment if they are eligible or applied on our portal but 

not appeared in the process w.r.t Any - Stream / Campus / Reason or not pick-up the phone. 

We will not recommend their name in any company for further process and remove their names 

from our data base as unplaced students and treat them that they are not interested for Campus 

Recruitment. 

If you have any queries please contact with your location CRC / Placement Head. 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Ajay Rana  

Advisor & Director 

 


